Industry Advisory from the
Building & Safety Department
Building & Safety Plan Drop-Off
March 25, 2020

Based on information we have reviewed regarding the length of time the coronavirus can survive on
surfaces we are implementing the following drop-off policy during this time:

e Plans can be dropped off in the vestibule by appointment only
o Paper plans and other paper documents will be quarantined for 24 hours before review

e Mpylar plans will be quarantined for 4 days before review

For reference: https://www.health.harvard.edu/diseases-and-conditions/coronavirus-resource-center

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO
Building and Safety Director
City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department



